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Ju ly  2016  Kenmore Board of  Trade  

“FRIENDS  DOING  BUSINESS  W ITH  FRIENDS” 

Greetings to All! 

 

A few KBOT members have told me they enjoy the “KBOT Flashback” feature on page 2 of our newsletter.       

It does give a good look at what members of the Kenmore Board of Trade did in the past.  You will notice this 

month (July) that not much happened, as KBOT members took the hot month of July off. 

 

In recent years, however, we have been holding an event at Shadyside Park (1235 Kenmore Boulevard) -     

The Kenmore Board of Trade Ice Cream Social.  This has allowed us to promote our Board to our residents, 

still network & socialize a little, and enjoy one of the Summer Concerts provided by the City of Akron to our 

community.  And give away free ice cream to young & old alike.  What a fun way to spend a July evening!  The 

concert is Wednesday evening July 6th starting at 7:00 pm.  Kerri Fedor & Kerosene will be the featured band. 

 

And for more time together, please join us at our next “Meet & Greet”, to be held at Prentice Funeral Home 

(see article on Page 2).  Owner Lori Prentice is looking forward to hosting this month’s KBOT networking event! 

 

Thanks for listening! 

      John Buntin Jr, President 

      john@kenmore-komics.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  K B OT  M E M B E R S :  

Emidio & Sons Italian Restaurant 

Pellegrina Piermarini 

3204 State Road 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio  44223

-2550 

330-928-8735 

fax 330-928-4254 

www.emidioandsons.com 

 

The Rialto Theatre 

Seth Vaill 

1000 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314-2114 

234-525-1956 

seth.vaill@gmail.com 

www.therialtotheatre.com 

Randolph Tool Co. Inc. 

Pat Franze President 

750 Wales Drive 

Hartville, Ohio  44632-8852 

330-877-4923 

fax 330-877-4924 

nfo@randolphtoolco.com 

www.randolphtoolco.com 

Your Safe and Healthy Home, 

LLC 

Tim P. Chapin 

2211 22nd Street SW 

Akron, Ohio  44314-2227 

330-622-1560 

timchapin@hotmail.com 

www.safeandhealthyhome.net 

Kenmore Board of Trade 

members ready to 

give away free ice cream 

at the 2015 July 1st 

Concert at Shadyside Park. 
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10 Years Ago - July 2006 
 

 Scott Smith, President 

 No July meeting held. 
 

15 Years Ago - July 2001 
 

 Jeff Scott, President 

 No July meeting held. 
 

20 Years Ago - July 1996 
 

 Rich Masterson, President 

 No July meeting held. 
 

25 Years Ago - July 1991 
 

 Judith Rosenberg, President 

 No July meeting held. 
 

30 Years Ago - July 1986 
 

 Warren Ferrell, President 

 No July meeting held. 
 

35 Years Ago - July 1981 
 

 Don Jackson, President 

 No minutes available. 

Alternative Risk Management Offers Help 

with Your Workers Compensation Needs 
 

Ohio private state-funded employer payroll report true-up  

process starts July 1st under new prospective billing with Ohio 

Bureau of Workers Compensation.  Payroll true-up reports are 

due to the Ohio BWC no later than August 15th, 2016. 

  

With the transition to prospective billing, the Ohio BWC now 

require employers to reconcile their actual payroll for the prior 

policy year and reconcile any differences in premium paid.  

The payroll true-up allows us to calculate your premium        

accurately.  Even if your payroll for the year matches the       

estimate you provided, or you had zero payroll, you must    

complete a true-up report. 

 

As your local provider, we at ARM can answer your questions 

or assist with any Work Comp questions you may have.  Our 

number is 888-235-8051. 

 

Please refer to the attached link from the Ohio BWC for        

additional information:  https://www.bwc.ohio.gov/employer/

brochureware/ProspectiveBilling.asp. 

 

For more information, please contact Richard Kurth,           

Vice President of Alternative Risk Management,                       

at  RKurth@alternativeriskltd.com  or  614-827-1320        

(fax 614-219-1292). 

KBOT’s Next “Meet & Greet” at Prentice Funeral Home 
 

The Kenmore Board of Trade’s July 

“Meet & Greet” event will be held at 

Prentice Funeral Home, 1154 Kenmore 

Boulevard!  This evening networking 

meeting will include refreshments, 

drinks, and fun conversation with     

fellow business members.  Many door 

prizes will also be given away.  This 

networking event will be from 5:30 to 

7:30 pm on July 21st, and no RSVP is 

necessary.  We hope to see you there! 


